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From: Emmanuel Ayoson <eayoson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:50 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear secretary

This proposed regulation is going to have a number of negative effects.

It is going to place much money at risk. It is going to require an initial amount to enter the forex market
beyond the reach of average trading. It will reduce the liquidity of the market as money average traders

will be throw out the market. It is going to be taken away to right to chose the amount a trader is willing
to invest at a time. It is going to worsen unemployment index.

Please be advised against this decision. (RIN 3038-AC61)

Emmanuel Ayoson

"Only empowered people can reach their potentials" John Maxwell

"I gave unto you power" Jesus Christ



